Review of the National Security Legislation Amendment (Espionage and Foreign Interference) Bill 2017
Submission 11 - Supplementary Submission

Dear Secretariat,
| attach the corrected pages.
Please note that the addition of “two of” on page 60 is a correction of fact.

In addition, we took a question on notice regarding the ALRC's secrecy report. The ALRC
maintains a page on its website titled “Implementation of Final Reports”, available at
https://www.alrc.gov.au/implementation-final-reports. In respect of Report 112, the
implementation status is listed as “awaiting response”. As at 2 February 2018, the page says:
“The term ‘awaiting response’ refers to reports that have been completed within the past ten
years, in relation to which the ALRC is yet to receive a formal response from the Government.”

Kind regards,
Hannah
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